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Dear Families,

Resilience and wellbeing are key factors to ensure a happy and fulfilling future for our
young people.

This year with the support of Hume City Council Youth Services we have chosen to partner
with Resilient Youth Australia who have surveyed more than 350,000 Australian school
students aged 8-18 over recent years.

We will administer the Resilience Survey online during an extended Homeroom on
Wednesday May 24, 2023 for all students in years 7 to 12. Students typically take 20-25
minutes to complete the survey. The data from the survey will be reported in aggregate
descriptive form only, by year level and gender, and no individual student responses can
be identified.

The Resilience Survey is completely voluntary and anonymous. The survey collects the
self-reported resilience and wellbeing of students and will provide valuable information to
assist us to create and maintain the best culture of wellbeing and resilience that we can.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s participation in this survey
project, please contact Ms Erin Bonavia, Deputy Principal Broadmeadows at the
College.

We thank you for your support.

Yours Sincerely,
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Mr Chris Caldow
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